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2024 President’s Message 

Sebec Lake Association 

 
 I don’t know about you but I am ecstatic over the arrival of 
Spring.  It means being at the lake is just a few weeks away.  I know 
many of you feel the same, as it has been a tough winter. 
2024 is shaping up to be an important season on the lake, not just for 
the Association but for you as well.  Why?  Because we are intensifying 
our efforts to protect the lake.   
 As we’ve shared in past newsletters, the risk of invasive aquatic 
plants and animals is significant, and the threat moves closer to the lake 
each year.  Adding to this threat is the increased runoff into the lake 
from the growing number of camps, from tended lawns close to shore, 
to old septic systems that are still in use.  Top it off with higher summer 
temperatures and runoff caused by heavier rains and you have a 
growing storm threatening the lake we all enjoy.  In response to these 
risks, the Association is scheduling 2 key events this summer.  
 The first event will be a presentation by the Soil and Water 
Conservation District for Piscataquis County on the LakeSmart program.  
This is an educational program about the risks of chemical runoff into 
the lake and how to minimize and mitigate it.  This presentation is part 
of this year’s Annual meeting of the Association scheduled for July 13 at 
9:30 am, at  the Central Hall in Dover Foxcroft.  You can learn more 
details about LakeSmart later in the newsletter. 
 The second event is a Plant Paddle.  ‘What is that?’ you ask. 
 A plant paddle is an on the water event.  After a brief orientation on 
land, the group heads out on the water to observe aquatic plants, 
practice essential survey skills, and learn how to carefully collect plant 
samples for closer examination.  Back on shore,  basic aspects of 
plant structure are reviewed, plants the group has collected are 
identified, checking to see if any of the collected plants are suspected 
of being invasives.  Our host for this event is Lake Stewards of Maine, a 
statewide lakes conservancy organization with expertise in aquatic 
plants.   This is an empowering educational event, to show how simple 

(Continued on page 4) 
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it is to monitor the lake for invasive aquatic plants.  Please see the 
details about the program on page 10. 
 We all know that Sebec is a large lake. We need more than a 
small team to cover its shores.  Both Lake Smart and the Plant 
Paddle programs are part of the attempt to add a greater level of 
vigilance on the part of property owners around the lake.  
Importantly, any effort to mitigate these risks requires a rapid 
response to any invasives entering the lake.  We hope to assemble 
and educate a group of “citizen scientists”, if you will, to help guide 
others in preserving and protecting our lake.    
I hope you’ve noticed the bigger Invasive Plant Patrol signage at 
Greeley’s, Bowerbank and Sebec launches.  More educational signage 
regarding the Clean, Drain, and Dry law will also be posted.    
 As you can see, it's an important summer for us all in terms of 
Preserving and Protecting.   None of These activities is not possible 
without the full and strong support of membership.  While we’ve 
grown our membership in the past few years, less than 30% of camp 
owners are members.  If you are not a member, I urge you to be 
among the first new members of 2024 by filling out the form at the 
end of the Current.  
 In that regard, a big thank you to all of you who are members, 
some having been members from the very beginning, 52 years ago. 
 Finally, please support the local businesses that advertise in 
The Current and on our website.  They also are vital to the health of 
the lake, the community, and thus to you. 
 
I hope to see you at the annual meeting! 
 
Rudy Davis, President 
Sebec Lake Association 

(Continued from page 3) 
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Stutzman's Farm Stand and Brick Oven 
Cafe 

 
Your local place for: 

seasonal fresh-picked fruit, produce, and delicious baked 
goods.  

 

Try our Wood Fired Brick Oven Cafe for the best made-
from-scratch pizzas, salad and dessert buffet. 
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 One of the earliest reports compiled by the Department of 
Inland Fisheries and Wildlife on the Sebec Lake fishery was authored 
by Carl Fenderson and published in 1955. The author had conducted 
a summer creel survey on the lake, primarily around the Earley’s Falls 
area. At that time, the fishery was predominantly native landlocked 
salmon, but a few large lake trout were caught. This pre-dated any 
lake trout stocking program. The general consensus at the time was a 
few lake trout would drop down from upstream waters (Big Benson 
Pd, Big Greenwood Pd) and set up shop in Sebec Lake. There was no 
evidence that lake trout were spawning in Sebec Lake and few, if any, 
smaller lake trout were reported.  

 A lake trout stocking program was initiated in Sebec Lake in 
1961, and soon after, the lake developed a reputation for producing 
some very large trophy lake trout. I’ve seen several pushing 25 lbs. 
The salmon population is still strong. Sebec has never been known for 
trophy salmon, but instead good numbers of smaller to medium sized 
fish. Our data indicate that hasn’t changed. Up until the past few 
years, most of the lake trout caught on Sebec Lake originated from 
the stocking program but recently we’ve seen a higher percent of 
wild lake trout in the winter fishery, indicating spawning is now 
occurring in the lake.  

 We were collecting a sample of white perch for tissue analysis 
in the fall of 2022 and happened to see a large group of lake trout 
cruising over an area that is very typical of lake trout spawning 
habitat. We planned to return the next week with some nets, but the 
weather turned foul, and we lost our window of opportunity. Over 
the course of the winter, we made plans for a more comprehensive 
study on Sebec Lake. The Natural Resource Education Center at 

(Continued on page 8) 

IFW Sebec Lake update 2024 

Sebec Lake – Lake Trout evaluation report 

Tim Obrey 
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Moosehead (NREC) purchased PIT (also known as RFID) tags and a 
special trapnet for us to use during this evaluation.  

 The trapnet stands six feet tall and is perfect for sampling 
lake trout on the spawning area. On Oct 13th 2023, I traveled down 
to Sebec Lake with our underwater drone to locate a netting site. 
On that trip, I saw several lake trout already milling around the site. 
We returned the following week with our gear, and we tended the 
nets every few days for the next four weeks. We implanted PIT tags 
into the left cheek of 59 lake trout that were all 18 inches or greater 
(legal size). The largest fish taken was 7 ½ lbs. We also recorded the 
length, weight, and the sex of the fish. We gave them a quick hole 
punch in the tail for identification before releasing them back to the 
lake. These PIT tags have individual codes, so if we encounter them 
at some point in the future, we will be able to determine how much 
they’ve grown since the time of tagging. 

  We plan to interview anglers this winter and perhaps next 
summer on the lake. We hope to see a few tagged fish in our 
routine census. We will have very good insights into the population 
and exploitation of lake trout in Sebec Lake based on the proportion 
of recaptures, the number of wild vs hatchery fish, and an estimate 
of total harvest. We’ll see you on the lake!  

 You can check out some of the underwater drone footage 
from Sebec Lake on the Sebec Lake Association website: 
www.sebeclakeassoc.org.   Click on the Lake Association tab on the 
top banner and scroll down to Fisheries Management Plan where 
you can see this article and a link to the drone footage. 

 

Tim Obrey 
Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife 
State of Maine 

(Continued from page 6) 
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Join us for a Plant Paddle 

Hugh Johnston 
 

 A plant paddle is an on the water event.  After a brief 
orientation on land, the group heads out on the water to observe 
aquatic plants, practice essential survey skills, and learning how to 
carefully collect plant samples for closer examination.  Back on shore, 
basic aspects of plant structure are reviewed, plants the group has 
collected are identified, checking to see if any are suspected of being 
invasive.   
 Our plant paddle will be led by Lake Stewards of Maine, a 
statewide lake conservancy organization with expertise in aquatic 
plants, among other matters related to the health of Maine lakes.  
This is an empowering event, to show how simple it is to monitor the 
lake for invasive aquatic plants.   
 Come and join us on Tuesday, August 6 from 10:00 am to 1:00 
pm.  The location of the paddle will be communicated to registered 
participants as we get closer to the event, but it will be centrally 
located to be easily attended.  We will be in canoes and kayaks. Let us 
know if you do not have either but would like to participate.  Life 
jackets are required.  The event will be weather dependent with an 
on-shore plant identification as an alternative if weather conditions 
are a concern.  
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Sebec Lake Association  

Annual Meeting,  July 13, 2023 
 

 The 2024 Annual Meeting will  be held at the Central Hall 

Commons, 152 East Main Street, Dover-Foxcroft, Maine, on Saturday, 

July 13th at 9:30 a.m.    

We will have as our guest speaker Katherine Weber,  Education 
Coordinator, Piscataquis County Soil and Water Conservation District. 
(See her terrific article on page 15.)  Topic:  The LakeSmart Program:  
Learn to play an active role in protecting and improving Sebec’s water 
quality with simple, mindful solutions you can implement at your Camp! 
 
 Be sure to check the Sebec Lake Association website 

(www.SebecLakeAssoc.org) under “Announcements” for the latest 

annual meeting information.   

 We look forward to seeing you there!  
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 The Piscataquis County Soil and Water Conservation District 
(PCSWCD) works to protect, conserve and promote natural 
resources. You may have heard about or attended one of our 
programs - we offer everything from chainsaw safety trainings to 
foraging classes! If you are unfamiliar with our work, please take a 
moment to check out our website - www.piscataquisswcd.org, 
connect with us on Facebook - 
www.facebook.com/www.piscataquisswcd.org, and/or follow us on 
Instagram - www.instagram.com/piscataquiscountyswcd.  
 I wanted to make 
sure all Sebec Lake 
residents know about the 
LakeSmart program - a 
service run by Maine Lakes 
and administered in 
Piscataquis County 
through PCSWCD - as this 
free program offers an 
easy way to play an active 
role in protecting water 
quality. It is essential that 
we are all working towards 
protecting lake water quality, healthy lake ecosystems and doing 
what we can to prevent the invasion of invasive aquatic plants and 
the establishment of algal blooms. None of us want to lose native 
wildlife and fish populations, property value or not be able to enjoy 
recreational activities on the lake! Your connection to Sebec lake is 
important and the driving force behind efforts like LakeSmart. Like 
all lakes, Sebec Lake is susceptible to a range of pollutants, the most 

(Continued on page 17) 

Protect Water Quality on Sebec Lake 

Katherine Weber  
Educational Coordinator , PCSWCD 

Laurie Sheppard, LakeSmart award re-
cipient and home owner on Sebec Lake.  

http://www.piscataquisswcd.org
http://www.facebook.com/www.piscataquisswcd.org
http://www.instagram.com/piscataquiscountyswcd
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common being soil erosion. The good news is, soil erosion can be easy 
to remedy through quick, low-cost fixes. That’s what the LakeSmart 
program is all about - improving water quality with simple, mindful 
solutions!  
 
 How the LakeSmart program works: PCSWCD serves as a Maine 
Lake’s LakeSmart HUB. Through this work, I provide free LakeSmart 
evaluations to all Piscataquis County waterfront property owners. 
Folks interested in an evaluation should first reach out to me, Kacey 
Weber, katherine.weber@piscataquisswcd.org, to set up an 
evaluation. The evaluations take between 30 minutes to 1 hour 
depending on the size of the property and whether or not the 
homeowner has questions. Since the evaluations are completed 
outside of the camp/home, I can complete them with the homeowner 
present or not - whatever you are comfortable with! Either way, after 
the evaluation is completed, I provide homeowners with a full report 
of what was observed and resources to help back up any suggestions 
made in the report. I can provide recommendations on the 
construction of paths, roof drip line trenches, natural berms, native 
plants to use for buffers, restructuring and resurfacing driveways and 
even options for accessing the proper materials needed to make these 
improvements. Because one of the main goals of the LakeSmart 
program is educating homeowners, any suggestions made in the 
report are completely voluntary and are only meant to help steer folks 
to low-cost, easy fixes and to teach them how to identify, slow and 
stop issues occurring on their property that lead to issues in the lake.  
 Since starting this work in 2017, I have completed evaluations 
on Schoodic, Moosehead, Bennett Pond, the Wilson Ponds, Sebec 
River, Whetstone Pond, Piper Pond and Sebec. I have even had the 
chance to award several LakeSmart awards, including a few properties 
on Sebec! Yes - the LakeSmart program also serves as an award 
program, exemplifying properties that are lake-friendly! 

(Continued from page 15) 

(Continued on page 18) 

Protect Water Quality  (Continued) 

mailto:katherine.weber@piscataquisswcd.org
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I have been working directly with the Sebec Lake Association to 
spread the word about this great service. I am looking forward to 
presenting at the Sebec Lake Association meeting on July 13th and 
answering any questions you have about LakeSmart, protecting 
water quality and I will even have LakeSmart evaluation sign-up 
sheets available to make this free service easily accessible to all! 

For questions about the Piscataquis County Soil and Water 
Conservation District, the LakeSmart Program, or any program or 
service we offer, please contact us at 207-564-2321 ext. 3, 
katherine.weber@piscataquisswcd.org or info@piscataquisswcd.org. 

(Continued from page 17) 

Protect Water Quality 
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Lake Water Clarity and Quality 

SLA has volunteers has volunteers who spend their time taking 
samples and readings relative to lake water quality and clarity. 
Water clarity is measured using a Secchi Disk.  The Secchi disk (or Sec-
chi disc) dates back to 1865.  It is a plain white, circular disk 30 cm 
(12 in) in diameter used to measure water transparency or turbidity in 
bodies of water. The disc is mounted on a pole or line and lowered 
slowly down in the water. The depth at which the disk is no longer visi-
ble is taken as a measure of the transparency of the water. This meas-
ure is known as the Secchi depth and is related to water turbidity.   
Many elements can affect this measurement, including rainfall, water-
shed runoff, pollen, algae in as well as turbidity of the lake. For exam-
ple, summer 2023 was influenced by frequent, and sometimes very 
heavy rainfall, a heavy pollen season and a greater number of year 
round homes on the lake that are landscaped nearly to the shore 
(fertilizer runoff). 

On Sebec, clarity is measured at the same two locations on 
both the upper - large and lower - smaller water bodies.  Measure-
ments are taken at about the same time each day as the sun’s angle 
can influence the ability to ‘see’ the disk in the water.  Generally, read-
ings are taken in the summer months, May through September. 

Feet 

Meters 
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In Memoriam… 

Since 2016, the SLA has received over $5500 in donations in 
memory of family and friends who loved Sebec Lake.  

In 2023, Donations totaling $2510 from 28 individuals were 
received in memory of Mike Cheney, Meredith Mendelson, Lee Pasqual, 
Nancy & Wes Wasko, Art Jones, Virgie Allen, Walter & Marilyn Hill, Norm & 
Cleo Hill, Vance & Linda Pratt, The Wyman Family, Roberta Fitzgerald, Bob 
Davee, Timothy G. Merrill, Lynwood & Edna Betts, The Webbs, Robert 
Hathorn White, Hal Winters, Blanche & Oscar Haase, Helen & Harold Lloyd, 
Stubb Foss, and Connie Lachance.   

We are grateful to those families who suggest donations to the 
Sebec Lake Association as a way to honor family and friends   who loved 
being on Sebec Lake.  Thank you all for your donations! 

These funds help us continue the Sebec Lake Association mission to 
Preserve and Protect our wonderful resource that is Sebec Lake.  Donations 
are a great way to honor friends and family who loved the lake.  You can 
make a donation by check or on the SLA website.  Be sure to include the 
names of the honoree and family for our records. 

The Sebec Lake Association is a 501-C-3 not for profit organization. 
Contributions made to the Association are tax deductible.  
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I TELL YOU WHAT,  

DOVER AUDIOLOGY.P.A.  IS WHERE YOU 

GET YOUR HEARING AIDS! 

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT HEAR-

ING THEN......... 

HEARING TESTS,  PURCHASING HEARING 

AIDS, SERVICING HEARING AIDS IS 

OUR THING! 

IN THE AREA FOR OVER 17 YEARS AND 

GOING STRONG.    YOU HAVE TO COME 

TO BY TO SAY "HELLO"! 

859 WEST MAIN 

DOVER-FOXCROFT, MAINE  04426 

TELEPHONE  564 3337 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE: 

DOVERAUDIOLOGYCENTER.COM 
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BOWERBANK DAYS 
Fun For The Entire  Family!  

Join us as we celebrate Bowerbank Days on August 9-10 

Event schedule: 
Friday eve August 9, 7-10 pm. Dancing and hanging out with live 
music. As well as raffles and a silent auction.  Food trucks will be on 
site.  Join the party!  

Saturday, August 10, 8:00 am-5:00 pm.  
8:00 am - Gary Wakeland 5K road race; arrive early to register. 
9:30 am - Parade  

Activities will also include: Live music, food trucks, craft 
vendors, children's games & events, ax throwing competition, 
lumberjack competitions, adult couples egg-on-spoon races, tug of 
war team competition, Civil War and Native America- encampments, 
raffle drawings. More activities are being planned. 

A little history: Bowerbank Days was created to celebrate the 
town every 5 years.  It was started in 1994 and has continued on 
schedule and will be celebrated on August 9-10 in 2024.  A standing 
tradition is a 5K race along Bowerbank Rd with a loop through the 
woods on the Back Neighborhood Rd.  It is now known as the Gary 
Wakeland 5K, to honor Gary who was a longtime Bowerbank 
resident, school teacher & sports coach at FA, selectman, fireman 
and oh so much more.  The race is followed by a parade, music, 
logging contests and events, dances, dinners, and an auction, and 
ending with a boat parade on our beautiful Sebec Lake.   
There’s fun for everyone, no matter what your age!  Thousands of 
people from all over come to enjoy the events of the weekend and 
catch up with old and new friends. 

This event was not intended as a fund raiser; the hope was to 
raise enough money to reimburse the town for expenses. In the past, 
any excess funds were donated to local organizations, including Boy 

(Continued on page 34) 
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Sebec Lake Water Level, 2023 
Data & chart provided by Mike McCormack 

A couple of years ago, or maybe more, when a drought affected the 
summer plans of many, there was a lot of talk about the level of the lake.  
It was not a surprise that without rain the level of the lake was down.  Way 
down.  The question was: “How far down?” 

Mike McCormack rose to the challenge and installed a ruler into 
the lake and aimed one of his web cams at it, then broadcast that 
information to the world through his website SebecLake.net.  

Since that summer Mike has raised the level of accuracy 
significantly by constructing a higher resolution gauges.  (see picture).   As 

can be seen in the chart below the accuracy 
is amazing.  Each line is only 0.1 inch 
different than the next line.  So while the 
graph may appear to take large swings, the 
lake level does not change much at all.   

But in the end, at some point, there is 
always going to be a large rainfall or  a 
drought. 

Thanks Mike! 
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To reduce the spread of aquatic invasive species in Maine, a 
law was passed by Maine Legislature that requires boaters to take 
specific actions to encourage water to drain from their watercraft 
prior to entering a water body or leaving a launch site (PUBLIC LAW 
2023 CHAPTER 190). Aquatic invasive species are any fish, wildlife, or 
plant species that spreads to a water body where they do not 
naturally occur. These species are often transferred to new locations 
on watercraft, watercraft trailers, and other equipment associated 
with water recreation, and they impact the health of our waters, fish, 
and wildlife. 

Effective June 16, 2023, boaters are now required to do the 
following: 

Prior to entering a water body and when preparing to leave 
launch sites, boaters are required to remove or open any devices 
designed for routine removal/opening (for example, hull drain plugs, 

(Continued on page 34) 

From the Maine Department of  Inland Fisheries 
and Wildlife 
New law impacting boaters, paddlers, anglers, and any other wa-
tercraft users. 
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bailers, live wells, ballast tanks) to encourage draining of areas 
containing water (excluding live bait containers). This must be done 
in a way that does not allow drained water to enter any inland 
water of the state. 

This puts into law what the Clean, Drain, Dry educational 
and outreach campaign has already been encouraging boaters to 
do. By ensuring that all boaters are draining water when it is from a 
different source than the inland water body they are about to 
enter, the risk of spreading aquatic invasive species including some 
that are not always visible by eye, to new areas is drastically 
reduced. Similar laws are already in effect in more than 20 other 
states, including neighboring New Hampshire, Vermont, and New 
York. This law will limit the spread of aquatic invasive species we 
already have in Maine while proactively limiting potential for the 
introduction of aquatic invasive species that would be new to the 
state such as quagga mussels and the spiny water flea.    

~~~ 

New law impacting boaters (Continued from page 33)

Bowerbank Days  (Continued from page 28)

and Girl Scouts, the Village Church, Woman Care, the Bowerbank 
Fire Department and Library. 

Putting on this event literally ‘takes a village’ and we say a 
huge THANKS to all the volunteers past and present for your 
tireless and devoted work to make Bowerbank Days a great 
success. 

We look forward to seeing you this year, on August 9-10 in 
downtown Bowerbank; it will be a FANTASTIC weekend! 
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2024 Events of Local Interest 

April 
April 13 - 57th Annual Kenduskeag River Race 
April 27 - 50th Annual Kiwanis Piscataquis River Race - Guilford to 
Dover-Foxcroft 
April 28 - Charlie Chaplin's silent film “Gold Rush” with Live 
Accompaniment 2:00 PM EDT Center Theater 

May 
May 4  -  Annual Kiwanis Bike Rodeo, YMCA/Kiwanis Park - Dover-

Foxcroft 
May 4 - PCSWCD’s 8th Annual Bird Walk, 8am, register at: https://

piscataquisswcd.org/ 
May 18 - Sebec-Bean Supper with hot dogs - 4:00-6:00 pm 

June 
June 8 - Molly Hatchet at the Piscataquis County Ice Arena, 7:00 pm 
June 13, 9:30 am Sebec Lake Association Annual Meeting, Central 

Hall Commons, 152 East Main Street, Dover-Foxcroft 
TBD (June 21?) - Dinner Dance & Auction @YMCA/Kiwanis Park, 

Dover-Foxcroft 
June 22 - Maine Whoopie Pie Festival, Dover-Foxcroft 
June 27 -  Some Reel People, country dance band. Thompson Library 

Pavilion, 6pm 

July 
July 3 -    Sebec - Food - 6:00 pm, Fireworks at Dusk 
July 4 -    Sebec - All Day Activities - 8:00 am - Breakfast at Sebec 

Community Church, 9:00 am - Parade, 10:30 am - Chicken 
BBQ - until sold out, 11:00 am - Canoe Race 

July 12, 13, 14 - Annual Guilford Town Wide Yard Sale 
July 16. 17& 18 -  Teen Wilderness Expedition  8am– 5pm  (https://

piscataquisswcd.org/) 
(Continued on page 37) 
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July 20 – Sebec - Ice Cream Social and Pie Sale 6:00-8:00 pm 
July 26-28 - 74th Annual Dover-Foxcroft Kiwanis Auction at Piscataquis 
Valley Fairgrounds 
July 27 –   Guilford - Piscataquis River Festival  

August 
August 3 - Dover-Foxcroft Homecoming Celebration 
August 3 - Steel Drum Concert  by Pan Storm 6PM Thompson Library 

Pavilion 
August 9, 10, 11 – Bowerbank Days (see page 28) 
August 22-25 - 137th Annual Piscataquis Valley Fair, Dover-Foxcroft 
August 24 - Sebec - Silent Auction & Pancake Breakfast 8:00-10:00 am 

September 
September 21 - Sebec - Whoopie Pie Sale - 8:00 am 
September 28 - Guilford - Annual Harvest Fair 

October 
October 19 - Sebec - Bean Supper with Pulled Pork - 4:00-6:00 pm 

November 
November 2 - Sebec - Chicken & Biscuits - 4:00-6:00 pm 

December 
December 2 - Hometown Holiday Events 
December date to be determined - Sebec - Christmas Partying Room. 

Check for updates on these websites and Facebook:
Kiwanis Club of Dover-Foxcroft; Town of Dover-Foxcroft 
Guilford Historical Society; Town of Guilford; Piscataquis Chamber of 
Commerce, Piscataquis County Soil and Water Conservation District, 
Thompson Free Public Library,  and/or Center Theater. 

Most Sebec Events are being held at the Sebec Reading Room: 

(Continued from page 36) 
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Contact List 

SEBEC LAKE ASSOCIATION WEBSITE - www.sebeclakeassoc.org 

SEBEC LAKE ASSOCIATION BOARD 

President -- Rudy Davis 
Vice President - Brian Woodworth  
Secretary/Treasurer – Steve Robinson 
Director - Janet Hall (Webmaster / Database) 
Director - Hugh Johnston (IPP Program Director)  
Director - Norman Hill (Newsletter Advertising)  
Director - Nick Swett (Facebook editor)  
Director - Brian Hall (Director at Large)  
Director - Cindy Woodworth (Director at Large)  
Director - Drew Daubenspeck (Newsletter Editor) 
Director - Ellen McDermott (Director at Large)  

If you have a question, comment or suggestion about The Current content, you can 
email our Board members via the Sebec Lake Association website 
(www.sebeclakeassoc.org).  Click on Lake Association on the blue banner, then on 
“Board” on the green banner. Click on a name to send an email.  We look forward to 
hearing from you! 

COMMUNITY NUMBERS …………………. If you have an emergency call 911! 

Northern Light Mayo Hospital  207-564-4260 

Maine State Police   207-866-2121 

Piscataquis County Sheriff   207-564-3304 

Dover-Foxcroft Police   207-564-8021 

EMS Ambulance    911 

Physician Referral Service   207-564-1224 

Pine Tree Hospice   207-802-8078  

Bowerbank Fire Department  207-564-3535 

Dover-Foxcroft Fire Department  207-564-2310 

Sebec Fire Department   207-564-2090 

Willimantic Fire (Provided by Guilford) 207-876-2202 

Dover-Foxcroft Transfer Station & Recycling Center 
Monday Wednesday Friday - 9-5. Saturday - 8-4 

Willimantic Transfer Station & Recycling Center 
Wednesday & Saturday 8 - 4 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sebeclakeassoc.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C2051f9f3ef2d40fad1c408da037c4f58%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637826129702905429%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV
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The Sebec Lake Association is a 501-C-3 not-for-profit organization.  
Contributions made to the Association are tax deductible. 

 

To pay your dues for 2024: 
 

Online: Go to SebecLakeAssoc.org, click on Dues/Donations/Store, 
and pay your dues and make a donation with a credit card via PayPal. 
Then click on Membership and complete the form.  
 

Pay By Mail: Please indicate individual payments: 
Annual Dues ($20)  $______ 
Donation to General Fund:  $______ 
Donation to IPP:  $______ 
Donation ‘In Memory Of’: $______   Name(s): _________________          
TOTAL CHECK AMOUNT      $_______    
 
Complete the form below & mail it with a check for the total amount to: 
Sebec Lake Association Treasurer 
P.O. Box 303 Dover-Foxcroft ME 04426 
 

First/Last Name(s): ______________________________________  
[  ]  Check here if NO demographic information for you has changed.  
Otherwise, please complete the following: 
Home Street Address: ____________________________________ 
Home City/State/Zip: ____________________________________ 
Home Phone: __________________________________________ 
 
For Lake Property owners: 
Lake Property Street Address: _____________________________ 
Lake Property Town: ___________________________________ 
Year Lake Property acquired: ______ Are you a new owner? Y/N: __ 
Lake Property Map#_____ Lot#_____ (if new owner) 
Lake Phone: ____________________________________ 
Number of properties: ___ 
Do you share ownership? 
Name(s):_________________________________________________ 
 
Email(s)__________________________________________________ 
The Sebec Lake Association will NOT share/sell your email addresses. 
 

Please let us know if you would prefer to receive your copy of the 
Current via email in the future.  Yes __  No __ 
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